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City Council Bill No. 08-011 2-Late Night Commercial Operations-
Licensing

The Baltimore Police Department (BPD) has reviewed City Council Bill
No. 08-0112-Late Night Commercial Operations-Licensing. The proposed
legislation would require businesses, subject to several exceptions, to obtain a
late-night operations license in order to be open to the public between the hours of
midnight and 6 A.M and allows for a process of noting protest objections by
members of the community upon application or annual renewal.

also take into account overall public safety concerns of the neighborhood
surrounding the business. It remains the business’ responsibility to provide a safe
environment for its customers, Over the last several vears, the BPD has observed
a greater relationship of violence associated with a growing number of late-night
establishments and therefore a corresponding deployment of resources. Equally
Important, it is recommended that the committee consider provisions that would
allow for an immediate closure of the business if the public safety so warrants.

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this legislation, | poat
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